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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Kimberly Tutz  

Address 
14529 Bittersweet Dr 
Hughesville, MD 20637 

Phone 
3016590172  

Email 
kimtutz@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
The mandatory mask mandate has hurt businesses including mine. I rely on community events to meet prospective clients. I have 
had to go to neighboring counties for these events as I had one cancel directly citing the mandate as reason since their insurance 
company would not cover them. Then another large multi-day event saw a reduction in attendees by more than half as compared to 
previous years. Each missed opportunity to meet new clients reduces my potential income. It has been claimed that the mask 
mandate has not harmed any businesses financially but this is incorrect. I have lost thousands of dollars in revenue due to the 
cancellation of events and the hesitancy of Charles county residents to participate in these events.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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